
Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Bill Wagner 

cc: Township Manager Steve Aynes 

Date: August 10, 2017 

Re: Hiring of part time police officer 

Nol'lt:tifiela mownstiip 

Rolice Depal'lt:ment 

I am requesting approval hire Christopher Pascoe to part time police officer. 

Chris has recently retired from the Michigan State Police Brighton post so he is familiar 

with our officers and the area. Filling the part time position will save money in the 

budget by not paying overtime to full time officers when other officers on leave days. 




